
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 10th May 2024 

  

 

 

 

Victorian day We are planning to do a Year One 

English 
This week in English we have started with a new 
book called ‘Julian is a mermaid’ by Jessica Love. 
It tells the story of a boy who wants to become a 
mermaid and participate in the Coney Island 
Mermaid Parade. The children discovered a 
letter that was about being yourself. They made 
statements about their dreams and wishes before 
we shared the text. 

 
 
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed three 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please also practise the set spellings for 
this week on Purple Mash. 
 

Diary dates 
Monday 20th May- School Photographer (Group) 
 
Monday 20th May- PTFA Cinema Night 3.15-
5.30pm 
Wednesday 22nd May –Year One Class Collective 

worship 9.05am 

Thursday 23rd May- Year One Victorian day in 

school 

W/C 10th June- Year One phonics screening check 

Monday 1st July – Art Exhibition 1.30pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Art Exhibition 3.15pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Open evening 3.15pm-4.30pm 
Friday 5th July – Year One trip to Wisley gardens  

Saturday 6th July - PTFA Summer Garden Party 

12.00pm-3.00pm 

 

 

           

Maths  
During our Maths lessons this week we have started a 
new unit on ‘Fractions’. We have explored recognising a 
half or two halves, looking at both objects and shapes. We 
then recognized and found half of a quantity: 
What is the whole? How many parts are there?  Are the 
parts equal? Is this a half? How do you know?  How does 
this show half?  Is this a half or a whole? 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple Mash.  

 
 


